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| wanted to inform you that we will be contesting the charge for "securing and/or Emergency Boarding of a
Structure on Private Property". (see the attached letter) This door was broken by the St. Paul Police while
performing a wellness check. Another resident called the police since they heard screaming and kids crying
inside the home. We don't feel we should be charged as this was a wellness check. We will be attending the
hearing on November 15t at 9am.
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